
Friday 6th September 
 
We’ve had a good first week back, with staff and pupils settled calmly back into the school 
routine. I’m sure everyone, especially Year 5, will be tired this weekend! 
 
We welcome Miss Moore who will be with us until the end of Miss Parke’s maternity leave, 
and Mr Miller who is covering Mrs Baddeley’s maternity leave. Congratulations to Mr and 
Mrs Baddeley on the birth of a lovely baby boy – Freddie; and more congratulations to Miss 
Zakrsewski and Miss Hyland, both of whom got married over the summer. It will take us all a 
while to get used to their new names – Mrs Mullock and Mrs Stevenson. Sadly we are saying 
goodbye to Mrs Graham in the school office at the end of next week. She is moving on to a 
job outside the education sector because she finds the school holidays too long! 
 
Next week, we are offering pupils in years 6, 7, and 8 the opportunity to visit the exhibition 
showcasing the figures they made for the Clay School Project. The exhibition should be 
amazing – telling the story of the project itself and bringing together work from schools all 
over the county. We’ll post some photos on Facebook. 
 
Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 
 
Week Commencing 9th September 
 

Monday 12.50 Cross Country – all years 
 

Tuesday Clay school trip 
12.50 Y5 & 6 dodgeball 
 

Wednesday 12.50 Y7 & 8 dodgeball 
1.00 Y6, 6 & 7 Cool carers club 
3.35 LV Gymnastics 
3.35 Y8 netball 
3.35 Y7 & 8 rugby 
 

Thursday 
 

Clay school trip 
3.35 Y7 netball 
3.35 Y7 & 8 football 
 

Friday Clay school trip 
2.50 Y5 & 6 gymnastics 
1.00 African drum auditions 
 

 


